Gov. McCrory To Attend National Governors Association Winter Meeting
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RALEIGH, (SGRToday.com) - Gov. Pat McCrory will spend the long weekend in Washington
D.C. attending the meeting of the National Governors Association Executive Committee.

McCrory is a member of the leadership group, which is meeting as part of the overall
organization's winter meeting. He is one of nine members.

McCrory also serves on the Economic Development and Commerce Committee.

The National Governors Associaton is a bipartisan organization.




